
 

 

2018 CVES JOG-A-THON 
PERMISSION SLIP 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Everyone here at Canyon Vista is extremely excited that the Jog-A-Thon is around the corner. 
The Jog-A-Thon will be held Friday, October 26th and is one of the best events at our school. 
 
One important detail is that we must have permission for your child to participate in the 
event.  Please sign below and return this permission slip to your child’s teacher as soon as possible 
but no later than October 5th.  Any student without a permission slip on file will not be able to 
participate in the event. 
 
*Each student receives a Jog-A-Thon T-shirt.  Please indicate the T-shirt size for your 
student.*  

PERMISSION SLIP: 

TEACHER________________ GRADE_______  
 
I GIVE MY PERMISSION FOR ______________________________________________ TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THE JOG-A-THON ON OCTOBER 26th.              
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME__________________________________________________ 
 

SIGNATURE__________________________________________DATE_______________ 
 
 
STUDENT T-SHIRT SIZE SELECTION: 
 
Youth Sizes:    S   M   L XL  
 
Adult Sizes:    S   M   L XL  

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Contact Jog-a-Thon Chair, Tara Sibert with any questions at taranoel@gmail.com. 
A program of the 2018-19 Canyon Vista PTA.  Not printed at CUSD expense. 

 


